Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B20-5.005
Requirements for Renewal of Provisional License

NOTICE OF CHANGE

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the proposed rule in accordance with subparagraph 120.54(3)(d)1., F.S., published in Vol. 44 No. 96, May 16, 2018 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

A Notice of Change was published in Vol. 44, No.  136, of the July 13, 2018, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The changes are in response to written comments submitted by the staff of the Joint Administrative Procedures Committee in a letter dated July 16, 2018. Although no changes will be made to the rule text itself, the changes to Form SPA-5 specifically removes the requirements of the quoted text herein for an applicant, who responds affirmatively to the question in Section 2.A of page 1, to provide a “certified” copy of the court disposition and, in the Certification Section, to sign “under penalty of perjury.” 

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Kama Monroe, Executive Director, Board of Speech-Language Pathology and Audiology, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3256, Kama.Monroe@flhealth.gov.
